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27th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Meal Price Increase  

 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change in the price of school meals, which 

will take effect from Tuesday 22nd April 2025.  Due to a recent increase in costs imposed by 

Mellors, our school meal provider, we regret to inform you that the price of school meals 

will rise to £2.50 per meal, an increase of 30p per meal. 

 

We understand that this news may come as an inconvenience for some families, 

particularly those whose children in Years 3 to 6 and rely on school meals.  Please be 

assured that this decision has not been taken lightly, and we have explored all possible 

alternatives to minimise the impact on our school community. 

 

While we acknowledge that this price increase is unfortunate, it is necessary to ensure we 

can continue to provide high-quality meals for our children.   

 

It is important to note that if your child is currently eligible for free school meals, this 

change will not affect you.  The increase only applies to parents/carers who pay for 

schools meals for their children in Years 3 to 6. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office.   

 

Thank you for your support and understanding.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher  
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